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15/10/2020  16:43:262020/4519/L NOBJ Sheridan Lewis Dear Mr Matthew Dempsey

As the owner occupier of Flat 2, 4 Hampstead Hill Gardens, I am very happy to support this application.  The 

property is comprised of 4 flats.  All three of the other flats have Juliette balconies in the same style and 

design as what is being proposed.  We are all of the view that the proposed balcony will actually enhance the 

aesthetic of the property and be a welcome addition to the building.

The proposed balcony will not affect any of the surrounding views and trust that the planning committee will 

approve this request.

With kind regards

Sheridan Lewis
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